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Proposition 65 Notice 

California Proposition 65, known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act 

of 1986, requires customer notification of products manufactured after August 31, 2018, 

which contain chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects, or other reproductive 

harm.  As a distributor of electronic components, mechanical components, supplies, 

and equipment, AutomationDirect does not design, manufacture, or control the content 

of any of the products that we sell.  We do not have detailed chemical content 

information and rely upon our manufacturing partners to advise us if the products 

require a Proposition 65 warning.  

Electronic components, electronic products, or production supplies in general may 

include some level of substances identified by Proposition 65.  However, to the best of 

our knowledge, the products we sell do not contain the above referenced substances in 

levels above the Safe Harbor levels, which include No Significant Risk Levels (NSRLs) 

for cancer-causing chemicals and Maximum Allowable Dose Levels (MADLs) for 

chemicals causing reproductive toxicity.  If we discover that a product does require a 

Proposition 65 warning, the warning will appear on the product page prior to your point 

of purchase. 
 
If you need specific information regarding the content of any substances that are 
identified by Prop 65 and their inclusion in a particular product, please contact the 
manufacturer directly. 
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